
September 28th, 1925

J. C• Hewman, Esq.,
Manager, The McClary Manufacturing Co#, 
Montreal•

Dear Sir:-
Replying to your letter of 

September 25th I heve pleasure In enclosing 
herewith cheque for £50.00. If I w<re a little 
farther away from my trip to Europe this summer 
I might feel that I could afford more.

'''ith all good wishes for 
the success of your endeavour, I am,

lours faithfully,


